
CIRCULAR

Classes: Foundational Years

DPSG67/CIR/0026/2023-24 Date: 1st July 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

At Delhi Public School Gurugram 67A, we firmly believe in fostering a strong partnership

between the school and parents to ensure the overall development and success of our

students. To further strengthen this collaboration, we cordially invite you to actively

participate and volunteer in various school events, teacher substitutions, class projects,

field trips, and other essential activities throughout this academic year.

Your active involvement directly contributes to nurturing the whole child as well as

creating a vibrant and supportive school community. As volunteers, you can make a

significant difference in enhancing the educational opportunities we provide to our

students with your skills, experiences and exposure.

If you are interested in volunteering, we request you kindly fill out the attached form

mentioned below by July 10th, 2023 (Monday).

Parent- Volunteering for DPS 67A

Your willingness to participate and support will indeed make a positive impact on our

students and their overall growth. Together, we can create a nurturing environment that

empowers our students to reach their full potential.

Looking forward to an active participation.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal

https://forms.gle/xJwuGzKU2nXKXfdVA

